
  

Reminder:  
2020-2021 Advance Tuition  

 

Advance tuition deposits are due by 
Thursday, April 30th for returning students 
registered for the EDS 2020-2021 School 
Year. The advance tuition deposit is equal 
one month’s tuition. This payment will 
continue holding your child’s space until 
the school year begins in August. Annual 
tuition is prorated into eleven monthly 
payments. The first payment is your 
advance tuition deposit. You then will have 
10 monthly payments to make August 
through May. Prorated 2020-2021 Monthly 
Tuition Rates: 2-Day classes = $125; 3-Day 
classes = $166; 5-Day classes = $249. 
 

EPISCOPAL DAY SCHOOL 
193 Old Greenville Highway  Clemson, South Carolina 29631  (864) 654-0298 

 

Newsletter                      April  2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Day School Families: 

It was a joy to see many of you at the Spaghetti Dinner 
and Silent Auction/Raffle on March 9th.  PAC is thankful to 
our local business and YOU to have raised over $1600 for 
EDS! I am extremely appreciative to the PAC volunteers 
that made this year’s auction and raffle possible. Please 
remember the local businesses who contributed, as they 
will certainly need our support in the months ahead. 

Just one month ago, early March, seems to have been so 
very long ago. My, how things have changed in this short 
time. We are building new routines and working to 
manage social distancing.  In this time of extreme change 
and uncertainty, sadness is understandably present for 
you as well as your children. It is very important to not 
lose sight of God’s gifts and share joy! Just look at your 
child’s beautiful face and delightful smile. Look out your 
window at the buds and blooms. They are each gorgeous! 
Lead the way and help your child see these blessings, too. 

With Easter on its way, I was searching for home activities 
that might fill-in for those that have been cancelled. I was 
thrilled to receive news about The Great 2020 Easter Egg 
Hunt! Thank you Marissa Shuffler Porter for sharing this 
community activity! Here is how it works. Have your 
children decorate paper eggs and place them in/on the 
front windows of your house.  Follow this link for details 
and templates (also posted on our Facebook page), or 
create your own beautiful eggs! Make sure to get them up 
by April 9th, so the egg hunt is ready for Easter weekend! 
Hop in your car, take a ride and count how many eggs you 
can find.  We may not be able to gather together to hunt 
eggs as a school, church or neighborhood, but we can still 
have fun celebrating the Easter holiday together in our 
community! Enjoy the egg hunt! Happy Easter! 

 Blessings & Peace be with You,                  

Suzanne Watkins, swatkins@holytrinityclemson.org 

 

http://holytrinityclemson.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/2020-egg-hunt.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/EDSClemson/
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